
 

 

 
 
 
09 November 2023 
 

Brighton Training Centre Greyhound Construction Works 
 

Following the trials on Monday, 13 November 2023, the greyhound starting boxes will not be 
available for use until the commencement of trials on Friday, 17 November 2023. 
 
This outage is to enable the excavation and concrete works to construct a roof above the Greyhound 
Starting Boxes. The construction works area will have safety barrier mesh installed around the 
perimeter to prevent entry.  
 
The concrete works will be completed and ready for use by commencement of trials on Friday, 
17th November 2023. The roof will be installed at a later date. 
 
Owners may use the adjacent training lane for free running dogs without restriction during the works. 
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